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October 5,2012

Laura Rotolo
Staff Attorney
ACLU of Massachusetts
211 Congress Street
Boston, MA 02 110

RE: Public Records Request of received on August 14, 2012

Dear Ms . Rotolo:

With regard to your public records request dated August 14, 2012, we are in receipt of
your check dated September 4,2012. As such, enclosed herein please find the documents
that you requested.Respec;nw
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Gary J. Gemme
Chief ofPolice
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